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Dear Parent / Guardian,

Your Primary School Principal has kindly agreed to forward this short letter to you. Usually, during the month of January, all of our feeder primary school P7 pupils are invited to Cullybackey College’s INOV8 morning which is an opportunity to see how much fun Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths are. This is subsequently followed by our highly successful Open Nights.

Unfortunately, due to the current pandemic, we are unable to offer these. However, in order to provide you and your child with an insight into what life at Cullybackey College is like, we have produced a short video as well as an online prospectus which can be accessed at the links below:

Promotional Video:

https://cullybackeycollege.org.uk/promo-21/
Prospectus:

https://cullybackeycollege.org.uk/prospectus/
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If you have any further queries regarding the College, please do not hesitate to contact us.

I appreciate that this is a particularly challenging time as you seek to determine the best post-primary school for your child and wish you all the very best with this in the coming months.

Kindest regards,

D. Donaldson
___________________

Mr. D. Donaldson 

Principal
www.cullybackeycollege.org.uk 
                        email - info@cullybackeycollege.ballymena.ni.sch.uk


